
 

7th Annual “Virtual” Walk 

 in support of Childhood Cancer 

 

Sunday, September 26th, 2021 
Join us virtually for a walk, run or wheel! 

Register online at www.superethanssteps.com by 
September 6th & receive a free shirt 

          
 

For more information, please visit our 

Super Ethan’s Steps Facebook Page or www.superethanssteps.com. 

All proceeds to benefit  

Windsor Regional 

Hospital’s  

Pediatric Oncology Unit. 

http://www.superethanssteps.com/

